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2024 Annual Meeting & Exhibit Silent Auction 
 
 

 
Dear Friends and Supporters: 
 
The Indiana Health Information Management Association (IHIMA) was founded in 1948 and is a component state 
association of the American Health Information Management Association (AHIMA). IHIMA exists to serve its members, 
the healthcare industry, and the public by supporting activities and providing services which contribute to quality and 
efficiency within the healthcare system. We are the professional health care organization of nearly 1800 members in the 
field of Health Information Management in our State. 
 
At the IHIMA 2024 Annual Meeting & Exhibit, on April 22, 2024, we will sponsor a Silent Auction. We are a non-profit 
[Section 501(c)(6)] and funds raised will be specifically used to encourage and promote ongoing education for students 
through scholarships. 
 
Currently, we are requesting the support and participation from individuals and companies to donate items such as, but 
not limited to: 
 

• Free admission tickets for theaters, entertainment tours, plays, museums, sports events, etc.; 

• Gift cards (e.g., spa treatments, facial & manicures, electronic devices, home good items, memorabilia, gym 
memberships, coffee/tea, etc.); 

• Gift baskets – garden, spa day, cooking, sports, entertainment, Indiana themed (Indy 500), coffee/tea, etc.; 

• Merchandise, such as iPads, Kindles, work-out equipment or electronic devices (e.g., Fit Bits, watches, etc.), wine 
baskets, jewelry, handbags/purses, home decor, candles, etc.; 

• Complimentary free dinners, promotional certificates and services from hotels, airlines, recreation, tours, etc. 

• Reference materials – professional books, desk and business accessories, etc.; 

• Share your artistic talents: jewelry making, quilting, knitting or crocheting, photography, painting, etc. 
  
We appreciate the support you may have given to us in previous years and look forward to your continuing support. If 
you have not supported us in the past, we are happy to have you join us in 2024! 
 
You may mail/ship your item to the IHIMA Central Office or contact us for further arrangements if your item is too large 
for mailing or shipping. 
 

• Please complete the online Silent Auction Donation Form no later than April 8, 2024; and  

• All items being donated for the Silent Auction must be RECEIVED on/or before April 15, 2024 or brought to the 
Annual Meeting on April 22, 2024 by 7:00 am, dropped off at registration. Adhering to these guidelines is 
crucial to a smooth process and a successful Silent Auction.  

 
If you have any questions, please contact IHIMA’s Central Office at centraloffice@ihima.org.  
 
Items mailed to IHIMA’s Central Office: 
IHIMA 
700 N Carr Rd #541 
Plainfield, IN 46168 
 

Thank you for your participation in this worthwhile cause!! 
 

Silent Auction Donation Form: https://ihima.memberclicks.net/silent-auction-donation-form  
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